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‘Dri’ event 

‘Dri’ was held on Monday, 13th October. I was very encouraged by the turnout at the event, 

particularly as this was the first event held of its type. I am proud that it was so successful and am 

confident that by listening to the feedback and looking at which bits worked and which bits could be 

improved, a second iteration of the event in the future will be better still. 

Constituent Union inclusive events 

I am also encouraged by the Constituent Unions’ non-alcohol based events so far this term, such as 

the RCSU’s Tea Party, the RSMU Olympics, and also ICU’s very own Treasure Hunt. They have been 

successful and very well received. I commend them wholeheartedly on this. 

College Committees 

I attended the College’s Equality and Diversity Committee, the Health & Safety Consultative 

Committee, and I have been sitting on the Environment & Infrastructure stream helping draft the 

College’s Five Year Plan. 

Welcome Fairs 

I attended two welcome fairs: Charing Cross and St Mary’s. Both events were well-attended and 

some very keen students expressed their interest in campaigning and volunteering. 

Felix 

I have been feeding in to Student Media, where appropriate. 

Commemoration Day 

I attended two of the ceremonies. It was my honour and privilege to be Procession Marshal at the 

Medicine graduation ceremony at the Royal Albert Hall on Wednesday 22nd October. The second 

ceremony I attended was Natural Sciences, in my capacity as a new graduate! It was a delightful day 

and I would like to note how impressed I was with everyone involved, particularly the musicians and 

choir who were superb. 


